
Course Preview for the 2022-2023 School Year! 

Begins: Monday, April 11, 2022 

Ends: Friday, April 15, 2022 at 5:00 pm. 

Link to the Drop/Add form: https://forms.gle/a6idpys72B364DZZ9 

As we are preparing for the end of the 2021-2022 school year, the schedule team is gearing up for the 

2022-2023 school year.  Starting Monday, April 11, 2022 we will begin our Course Preview and 

Drop/Add period for the 2022-2023 school year and allow changes to any courses that have been 

chosen.  You may view your student’s registered courses in the StudnetVue/ParentVue portal.  If you 

would like to make any changes, please log-on to the Campbell High School website and click on the 

Course Preview-Drop/Add link to access the Drop/Add form.  Some examples of changes might include: 

• Change of rigor level for core classes that were recommended (on-level to honors, honors to AP, 

or honors to on-level) 

• Any CURRENT CHS students (currently in 9th, 10th, or 11th) that are CURRENTLY enrolled in Band 

or Chorus will automatically be scheduled into those classes for the 2022-2023 school year, 

unless you request to drop on the Drop/Add form by April 15. 2022.  

• Any elective that you registered for during registration and want to change.  

• All 10th graders need Health/Personal Fitness  

Any questions you might have about course offerings (Course catalog, elective offerings, application 

courses, etc) can be found at the following link: 

https://www.cobbk12.org/campbellhs/page/6715/course-offerings-registration 

The form will be available to accept submissions until Friday, April 15, 2022 at 5:00 pm.  Please 

remember these are only courses that are requested, and it is NOT the actual schedule.  Students will 

receive their actual schedules in late July 2022.  Please remember this is the final time for students to 

change any electives they have chosen, so please choose wisely as electives will not be changed once we 

close the Drop/Add form on Friday, April 15, 2022 at 5:00 pm.   

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Nathan Autry at nathan.autry@cobbk12.org 

https://forms.gle/a6idpys72B364DZZ9
https://www.cobbk12.org/campbellhs/page/6715/course-offerings-registration

